
 

 
 

ATR Receives EASA Approval for Extension of Type C 
Maintenance Visit Intervals by 60% 

 

Toulouse, 16 December 2021 – Leading regional aircraft manufacturer ATR has received approval 
from EASA to extend the intervals between Type C maintenance checks from 5,000 to 8,000 flight hours, 
for all of its aircraft series. Through this 60% increase in intervals, ATR operators will benefit from a 
significant reduction in aircraft maintenance costs and increased availability.  

David Brigante, ATR’s Senior Vice President Customer Support and Services, commented: “All airlines 
want their aircraft flying as much as possible, and as their partner all along the way, we are continuously 
striving to enhance the value of our products. By extending the intervals between these heavy 
maintenance checks, we offer our operators the potential to generate more revenues, as they will see 
their aircraft flying up to three more days a year when considering both A and C check improvements 
now in place. This also reflects the robust maintenance procedures we have in place, and our 
commitment to placing our customers’ needs at the heart of everything we do.” 

With a global fleet of over 1,200 aircraft, flown by 200 operators in 100 countries, ATR is constantly 
looking for ways to reduce direct maintenance costs and increase revenue potential for its customers. 
In February 2019, ATR had already received certification from EASA to extend the intervals between 
Type A maintenance checks from 500 to 750 hours, for all of its aircraft series.  

More recently, in November 2021, the manufacturer has set a new standard in operating economics for 
regional aviation, with the introduction of its new PW127XT engine series as the standard engine for the 
ATR 72 and 42 aircraft. ATR’s customers will benefit from 40% extended time on wing, bringing the 
engine overhaul to 20,000 hours, resulting in fewer events over the lifecycle of the aircraft. This will allow 
a 20% reduction in engine maintenance costs. 

 

About ATR ATR is the world number one regional aircraft manufacturer with its ATR 42 and 72 aircraft the best-
selling aircraft in the less than 90-seat market segment. The unifying vision of the company’s employees 
is to help everyone, no matter where they are in the world, to connect and develop in a responsible 
manner. Thanks to the efficiency of turboprop technology and the benefits of the company’s focus on 
continuous innovation, ATR aircraft open more than 100 new routes on average every year, burn up to 
40% less fuel and emit up to 40% less CO2 than regional jets. For all of these reasons, ATR aircraft 
have been chosen by some 200 companies in 100 countries around the world. ATR is a joint-venture 
between Airbus and Leonardo. For more information, please visit atr-aircraft.com 
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